Letter to the health and care sector
about the UK-EU Trade and Co-operation

Agreement

This letter is written by Health Minister Edward Argar MP, on behalf of the
Department of Health and Social Care.

It tells industry and the health and social care sector what the UK-EU Trade
and Co-operation Agreement means for health and social care. It reinforces
that this does not remove any of the requirements to act now to prepare for
new customs and border arrangements when the UK leaves the single market and
customs union.


http://www.government-world.com/letter-to-the-health-and-care-sector-about-the-uk-eu-trade-and-co-operation-agreement/
http://www.government-world.com/letter-to-the-health-and-care-sector-about-the-uk-eu-trade-and-co-operation-agreement/
http://www.government-world.com/letter-to-the-health-and-care-sector-about-the-uk-eu-trade-and-co-operation-agreement/

